
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 
As a reminder we will be enforcing the dress code and new hat policy. Only Santa Maria High 
School approved hats are allowed on campus.  If a student is wearing a hat that has not been ap-
proved, the hat will be confiscated and parent will have to pick it up after school.  
 
Lifetouch will be here on Tuesday, January 18, 2022, for school pictures. Students that do not 
have a school picture and an ID card for this school year are on a list that each teacher has been 
sent.  Each student must report to their English class before going to Wilson Gym to take their 
school picture.    

 
CLUB INFORMATION  

 

 
COLLEGE AND CAREER  
 

Attention Seniors the Foundation of Santa Barbara Scholarship is currently open. Please stop by 

the College and Career Center to receive information and assistance with completion. Deadline is 

quickly approaching.  

 
 

 
SPORTS NEWS 
 

 
 

 
WEEK IN SPORTS 

Schedules are Tentative and are subject to change 
 

 


